
 

Barrowby Church of England   
Primary School 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a week, what a Newsletter-can you believe how much we are all doing at the moment?  

Read on to find out more. 

Len Batey-Headteacher 
 

Events In School 

FOBs Family Games Night 

On Friday 3rd November, FOBs hosted our Family Games 

Night.  It was a  very enjoyable evening and we were 

delighted to see so many families in attendance.   

 
Families played three games of Bingo and a logo picture round.  Lots of prizes were 

won and lots of fun was had throughout.  Congratulations to the winning children in 

the colouring competition.   

 

The event raised a fantastic £441.21!!! 
 
Thank you to our hard working FOBs team for organising the games, refreshments and 

hot dogs.  Thank you, also, to Mr Batey – our Bingo caller! Well done team! 
 

Flu Vaccinations 

On Monday 6th November the School Nurse Immunisation Team 

visited school to administer the flu vaccinations, if your child 

missed their vaccination on this day, the nurse team will be 

returning to school on Monday 4th December.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact the school nurse team on 01522 572950. 

 

SEND Newsletter 

This week the first of this years SEND newsletter has been sent 

out. Each term our SENCO Miss Lees writes a newsletter to 

advise parents of children with SEND.  

 

This term she is focusing on how to create routines and 

boundaries at home, which may be helpful for lots of our parents, 

not just ones children with SEND. Click here to read it. 

 

                           Newsletter 10th November 2023 

You shall love your neighbour as yourself.  
       Matthew 22:39  

As a Church school family, we strive for excellence, ensuring that we all feel happy, valued and 
loved.  We aim to provide an exciting, innovative, and relevant curriculum that enables all to 
‘shine’ and develop as creative, respectful and independent citizens.  We seek to promote 
equal opportunities for all so that each individual is encouraged to achieve their full potential 
and become lifelong learners who can make a positive contribution to society.  

   

          Happy                  Valued                       Loved 

 

 DIARY DATES  
Dates for the School Year can be found  

on our website. CLICK HERE  to go to 

the calendar.  

Monday 13th November 
Parent Workshop - Reception 

Curriculum Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th November 

Parent-Teacher Consultation 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th November 

Children In Need  

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st December 

Reception Christmas Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 7th December & 

Friday 8th December 

KS1 Nativity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Bi-Annual Christmas Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

To see the latest Fobs minutes 
 please  click here. 

 

Visit our school’s page by 
CLICKING HERE. 

 
Governor Meetings 

FGB Meeting 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 

file:///W:/Admin/Newsletters/2023-2024/SEN Newsletter November 2023.pdf
http://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/calendar.asp
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/barrowbyschool/UploadedDocument/26a1298ebe704a32a2a90cf34ccc1747/fobs-minutes-26.04.19.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089240805621


ASK Dan Anything 

On Wednesday 8th November, a communication has been sent to parents/

carers advising of an online Q and A session for Primary school parents to 

attend on Wednesday 6th December 6-7.30pm should you wish to access 

this.  

 
The online session will give you information and tools to help protect         

children and young people from online harm. The online Guru will talk 

through different apps, parental controls and answer any questions you may 

have. Sign up is required to join the session, please click here.  
 

Parent-Teacher Consultations 

On Wednesday 8th November, we thoroughly enjoyed seeing parents/

carers at our first Parent-Teacher Consultation, our second Parent-

Teacher Consultation will take place on Wednesday 15th November 

from 3.45pm- 6.45pm in school.  We look forward to seeing you then. 

 

If you would like to confirm your appointment time with your class teacher, please contact the school office on 

01476 566121. 

 
Mixed Football Tournament 

On Thursday 9th November, our children in our Year 5 and 6 buys football teams attended a tournament at 

Kings School Playing Field accompanied by Mr Batey, Mrs Ward and Mrs Bird. All the boys gave their            

everything and played excellently throughout.  

 
The quality of football on display was very impressive. We await official         

confirmation of the results however our A team were very successful and 

made it to the semi finals! In this round we unfortunately lost and in the end 

came 4th out of 18 schools!  

 
Our B team also placed impressively and we will report on this when the results come in from the event      

organisers. Thank you to all the parents that braved the cold and supported the boys. 

 

 

Stationery Donation to school 
We have received a very kind donation of stationery and art supplies from a resident on 

Church Street, these are resources that can be used by all children across the school, 

we are extremely grateful, thank you so much! 

 

 

Parental Reminders 
Reception Curriculum Meeting 

This year we would like to invite our Reception children’s parent to      

attend our annual Reception Curriculum Meeting on Monday 13th        

November 2023 at 2.15 – 3.15pm. 

 

During the Curriculum Meeting, the new Reception curriculum will be discussed to enable you to support our 

teaching in school, at home. We will talk to you about early phonics, reading, writing and mathematical skills 

and how you can help your child in the development of these skills. We will also talk in general about the Re-

ception Curriculum, and the development of your children through ‘play’.  

 

It will also provide us with an opportunity to share with you how you can get more involved with your own 

child’s learning journey. This will be a good opportunity for you to share some of the experiences, and to see 

some of the resources that your child has access to in his/her first years at school.  

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ask-dan-anything-for-parents-of-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-717791562887?aff=oddtdtcreator


Children In Need Day 2023 

As you may already know, it is Children in Need Day on Friday 17th November 2023 and the theme this year is  

‘BE SPOTACULAR!’ 

 
Our Fundraising Committee would like our pupils to come to 

school in non-uniform, on Friday 17th November to support 

this worthwhile cause, with our main  intention this year being to 

raise awareness of this cause. Children can wear a choice of 

clothing e.g. any non-school clothing, onesies, pyjamas, spots, 

messy hair etc.   

 

We will not be taking collections in school on this day, if you would like to make a donation then 

please visit: https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope to once again raise valuable funds and awareness for this very 

worthwhile charity. 

 

Reception Christmas Assembly 
It is a very exciting time of year at Barrowby CE Primary School with our Reception class 

enjoying their first Christmas, as part of our school family. Their Christmas Assembly, will 

take place, in school, on Friday 1st  December at 9.30am. Parents/Carers have now 

been provided with a booking form via Parentmail to book your tickets for this           

performance.  

 
There will be refreshments and a raffle after the assembly, and we will also be selling photographs. As in past 

years, we would be very grateful for donations of cakes/mince pies.  Please could these be sent to school by 

Thursday 30th November. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

KS1 Nativity 

Our Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity performance, A Miracle In Town’, will take place in school on 

Thursday 7th December at 2.00pm and Friday 8th December at 9.30am.             

Parents/carers have now been provided with a booking form to pre-book your preferred    

performance day. 

 
There will be refreshments and a raffle after each performance and we will also be selling     

photographs. As in past years, we would be very grateful for donations of cakes/mince pies.  

Please could these be sent to school by the morning of Thursday 7th December.       

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

School Safety Zones 

It is with a heavy heart that we write for the second time this week, 

advising parents that there has been another incident on Church 

Street, where another car has unfortunately been hit.  This is the    

second incident this week. 

 
Parents should be aware that as from Monday 13th             

November, the zig zag lines at the front of the school will have cones 

placed on them between 8.00 and 9.00am to deter vehicles from    

driving up Church Street and parking directly outside the school. 

 
The school safety zone is enforceable between the hours of 8.00-9.00am and 3.00-4.00pm and parents/carers, 

residents should not park on these areas during these times; nor drive up 

Church Street 

 
Again we would respectfully request that parents that drop off at the Breakfast 

Club refrain from parking outside the school during these times. 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


Hot School Meals 
Have you ordered your hot school meals with our hot school meal provider, The 

Farm Kitchen? The deadline for ordering your hot school meals for the return to 

school after half-term for the week commencing Monday 20th November is     

Tuesday 14th November at 3.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th November - Parent Workshop - Reception Curriculum Meeting 

Wednesday 15th November - Parent Consultations 

Friday 17th November - Children In Need 

Friday 1st December - Reception Christmas Assembly 

Friday 1st December - Year 5 visit to National Space Centre 

Thursday 7th December - KS1 Nativity 

Thursday 7th December - Christmas Jumper Day for Save The Children 

Friday 8th December  -  KS1 Nativity 

Wednesday 13th December - Bi-Annual Christmas Fair 

Friday 15th December - Year 6 visit to Holocaust Centre 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Party Day & Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Service, All Saint’s Church, Barrowby 

Wednesday 20th December - Last day of term 

Weekly House Point Totals 

ARMSTRONG 

915 
CHICHESTER 

557 
SCOTT 
757 

Dates for your diary….. 



Reception Admissions September 2024 

Our Open Day appointments are now open and we are welcoming prospective parents  to 

visit to our school. 

 

Do you have a child or know someone who has a child starting school in September 2024? 

We have our Open Day bookings available, these take place on Tuesday and Thursday 

mornings.   

 
You will be provided with a one to one tour of the school with the Headteacher, Mr Batey. 

If you would like to arrange an appointment, please contact the school office on 01476 

566121 to arrange a suitable appointment for you. 



Barrowby CE Primary School Christmas Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Farm Kitchen 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


